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3rd December 2002

Alex Tennant

Institute for Conflict Resolution

Unit 14

2 Duncairn Gardens

Belfast

Re: Collation and Processing of Information on Homophobic Hate Crime

Dear Ms Tennant

Following recent reports in the Gay press about the success and scope of your work and following consultation between gay organisations on the collating of information on hate crime, we feel it would be extremely useful for you to come to speak to us on the quality and nature of the information that you have thus far obtained.

We see this as part of our commitment to the importance of the project for the gay community and community relations in general.

The meeting would probably be during the evening sometime early in the New Year with ourselves and representatives from the Rainbow Project in attendance.

Please let us know if you can attend or perhaps you could suggest a suitable date.

Regards,

Brendan O’Connell

Secretary

Tel: 90 77 28 98 

